
From: Miller, Elizabeth
To: Spaulding, Jeb; Mackay, Noelle; Hollar, Jennifer; Miller, Lawrence; Searles, Brian; Moulton, Pat
Subject: FAHC CON regarding Tilley Drive Ambulatory Care Center
Date: Monday, July 07, 2014 1:57:15 PM

Hi all:  Some of you, I believe, have been contacted either by FAHC or by other interested parties
regarding FAHC’s Certificate of Need application for the Tilley Drive Ambulatory Care Center project. 
To avoid crossed-wires, I’ve asked Theresa Alberghini DiPalma of FAHC to set up a briefing on its
proposed project and have asked for AOT, ACCD (and/or comm development), AOA, and Lawrence
to be invited so that you can all hear about the project and ask questions. 
 
We should make sure to coordinate on our thoughts/input/involvement on the project thereafter,
because I understand it is in the early stages of review in front of the Green Mountain Care Board
and that some of the interested parties are going to weigh in with concerns.  The state’s opinion/role
in that process likely will be of interest to those parties and to FAHC.
 
At any rate, expect a meeting invite sometime soon; until then, I’ll assume we are all in “listening
mode.”  if you have any need for discussion on this topic before that occurs, feel free to give me a
call of course.  Liz  
 
Elizabeth H. Miller
802-522-3090, cell
elizabeth.miller@state.vt.us
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